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Report on the One-Day Workshop on Career Opportunities in the Science Stream
After Graduation

On December 5, 2023, Sripat Singh College hosted an insightful one-day
workshop on "Career Opportunities in the Science Stream After Graduation" at
the Rabindra Sabhagriha. The event, which commenced at 2:00 pm, was
organized by the Career Development Counseling & Placement Cell of the college.
This workshop was designed to provide current science students with valuable
information and guidance on various career paths available to them after
completing their graduation.

The workshop was inaugurated with a compelling speech by Dr. Kamal Krishna
Sarkar, the Principal of Sripat Singh College. Dr. Sarkar's address emphasized the
importance of career planning and the myriad opportunities that exist for science
graduates in today's dynamic job market. He encouraged the students to actively
participate in the workshop, underlining how critical it is to be well-informed and
prepared for the future.

The keynote address was delivered by Dr. Gunomoni Saha, Assistant Professor at
Barrockpore Rashtraguru Surendranath College. Dr. Saha's presentation focused
on the various career trajectories available to science graduates, including
research, industry roles, and academic positions. He provided a detailed overview
of the skills and qualifications required for different professions, highlighting
emerging fields such as biotechnology, data science, and environmental science.
Dr. Saha also shared insights on how students can leverage their academic
backgrounds to excel in these fields and offered practical advice on further
education and professional development.

The workshop was exclusively aimed at current science students, ensuring that
the content was directly relevant to their academic and career aspirations.
Attendees were engaged throughout the session and had the opportunity to ask
questions and seek personalized advice from Dr. Saha. To conclude, all
participants were awarded E-Certificates, acknowledging their attendance and
active participation in the event. For those interested in similar future events,
registration details and contact information were provided, with the Career
Development Counseling & Placement Cell  Overall, the workshop was a valuable
experience, equipping students with the knowledge and tools to make informed
career decisions in the science field.
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